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Scheduled Maintenance 
On Thursday, October 8, 2020, be tween 6:30am and 8:30am Eastern Time, the U.S. Department of Labor will be conducting system maintenance for the Foreign Labor Application Gateway (FLAG) System. System users will not 

be able to access FLAG during this time. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience. 
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